Parkview Newsletter

01.19.24

"All your children shall be taught by the Lord and great shall be the peace of your children." ~Isaiah 54:13

Picture Retakes



Picture retake day is THIS **Tuesday**, **January 23**rd. Please plan accordingly if you intend for your child's picture to be taken.

Blessing Bags

Students in Mrs. Hayford's and Mrs. Anderson's classes are putting together "blessing bags" to be handed out to people we often see on street corners asking for help. If you would like a bag to put in your car to give away, please contact Mrs. Hayford or Mrs. Anderson.



"Our ideas of education take too narrow and too low a range. There is need of a broader scope, a higher aim. True education means more than the pursual of a certain course of study. It means more than a preparation for the life that now is. It has to do with the whole being, and with the whole period of existence possible to man. It is the harmonious development of the physical, the

mental, and the spiritual powers. It prepares the student for the joy of service in this world and for the higher joy of wider service in the world to come."

~Ellen G. White, Education







Lunch Menu

Monday—Vegetable pot pie

Tuesday—Lentil soup & salad

Wednesday—Veggie meat sandwiches, pretzels & veggies

Thursday—Mac & cheese w/ green beans

On the Calendar

January 22-26—MAP Testing

January 23—Picture Retake Day

February 10—Talent Show

February 19-23—Winter Recess

Office Contact Info

P: 315.468.0117 F: 315.487.1732

PJASecretary@gmail.com

MAP Testing

MAP testing will take place **January**22 - 26. It's especially important that students are getting good nutrition and sleep during this time so they can perform to the best of

their abilities. Thank you.

"Society is composed of families, and is what the heads of families make it. Out of the heart are 'the issues of life'; and the heart of the community, of the church, and of the nation is the household. The well-being of society, the success of the church, the prosperity of the nation, depend upon home influences."

"Home should be made all that the word implies. It should be a little heaven upon earth, a place where the affections are cultivated instead of being studiously repressed. Our happiness depends upon this cultivation of love, sympathy, and true courtesy to one another."

~Ellen G. White, Adventist Home

8th-Grade Snack Menu

All snacks are \$1.00 with proceeds supporting class trip and graduation expenses:

- Chex Mix
- Popcorn
- Popcorner chips
- Kind granola bars
- Goldfish crackers
- Izze sparkling juice



Cheese pizza

Fridays ONLY! \$2.00/slice, pay by Thursday

Talent Show

The 8th grade class is planning a talent show for **Saturday**, **February 10** at **6 pm**. Students (and families) are encouraged to participate by sharing a skill, song, or other talent with our

guests. There is a \$3 entry fee for each act and a form that needs to be completed in order to participate. The 8th graders are sending home these forms today. If you or your child plan to enter the talent show, please complete the form and return it by Friday, January 2nd. Admission for ages 4 and above is \$5 at the door. There will be snacks for sale during the show. The proceeds of this event will support the 8th grade class trip and graduation expenses.

Intent to Return

Please remember to submit your intent to return form by **February 2**nd stating your plans for the coming school year. The form can be completed through the **Jupiter app**.

Assembly Guest Speaker

We want to thank **James Robinson** for coming to share a bit of his **testimony** and a beautiful acapella **hymn** with our students this morning for our all-school assembly. Brother Robinson is **grandfather** to three of our students and a founding member of the acapella gospel group, **Five to Life**.



Sicknesses

We kindly ask you to keep your child home if he/she is experiencing any of the following symptoms: fever, cough, vomiting, diarrhea, rash, sore throat or pink eye. Children should remain home until their symptoms begin to resolve and they have been fever-free for 24 hours. If coughing and/or sneezing persist, we ask that he/she wear a mask while at school.







Absent or Sick Child/Early Pick-Up

If your child will be absent for the day, please call the office **before 9 am the day of** to inform us of the reason for the absence. Please refer to the school handbook for a list of excusable absences.

Early pick-ups due to medical appointments may be arranged by calling the office no later than the morning of to notify of the time you will be picking up your child.

Late Pick-Up Policy



Parents who have not picked up their child(ren) by 3:20 pm M-Th or 12:05 pm on Friday will accrue late pick up fees at the rate of \$1/min, added to your monthly statement.

If you are not able to pick your child up promptly at dismissal times, we encourage you to utilize the after-school care service. By paying in advance, the fee is \$5/hr. If you are late, but haven't paid in advance the fee is \$1 PER MINUTE which adds up quickly.

Diversity Day Thank You

Last week was a hectic one with our unexpected days off. We want to thank **Jen Mauro** for her **generosity** and **flexibility** in providing an **Italian** meal for our students. Students had seconds and thirds and one even requested fourths! ©

For Sale



Honey: \$10 / 1 lb., \$19 / 2 lb.

Sprouts: \$4 / 4 oz. container

Visit the **school website** or contact Mrs. Kaiser at **315.729.7250** for

more information.

After-School Care

After-school care is available for students who are not able to be picked up at the regularly scheduled dismissal times. Parents wishing to make use of this service MUST schedule days and times by Friday for the following week, otherwise we will not be able to guarantee a provider will be available.

Hours: T & Th 3:15-5:30 pm, F noon-3:00 pm.

Fee: \$5/hour per child (\$1.25/quarter hour) paid in advance, **CASH only**. No exceptions.

An initial deposit of **\$60/child** must be paid to the office the Friday prior to a student beginning after care. Any unused funds will roll over.



Each Friday you must bank up to \$60/child to allow your child to participate in after care services the following week. Accounts which dip into the negative AND accrue new charges will be billed at the late pick-up fee of \$1/minute.



Parkview exists to empower students to think deeply, serve humbly and trust God wholeheartedly.